
L-CAP Update, March 2019 
 
In an effort to communicate better with library APs, L-CAP will send out monthly updates with 
the latest L-CAP activities and other information that might be important to APs. If you would 
like something added to an L-CAP Update, please email Jamie Carlstone (jdc6@illinois.edu). 
 
L-CAP is providing a feedback form. We will collect feedback and pass it along to the 
appropriate party on your behalf with the option of keeping it anonymous. The forms will 
remain open indefinitely. These can be used for questions and comments about the library, 
including suggestions for L-CAP. 

• AP Questions, Concerns, Feedback Form  
 
In addition to the feedback forms, you can also email the committee (lcap@library.illinois.edu) 
or speak directly to any member of L-CAP. 
 
Academic Professional Development Fund 
 
If you are planning on attending any conferences or other professional development 
opportunities, consider applying for the Academic Professional Development Fund. If you have 
any questions, please contact our CAP representative George Gottschalk (gotts@illinois.edu).  
 
L-CAP Meetings 
 

Past: Quarterly meeting with Dean Wilkin: March 5, 2019 
 
Upcoming: L-CAP Monthly meeting, March 27, 2019 

 
Information about L-CAP, including minutes of committee meetings, is always available on our 
webpage. 
 
AP Promotional Path 
 
This year’s self-nomination period ended March 1. More information on AP Promotions is 
available here.  
 
Reminders: 
 
APs are invited and encouraged to attend the Library Faculty Meeting. The next meeting is 
TODAY March 6, 2019, 3-4:30pm, Library 66. 
 
The monthly CAP meeting is TOMORROW March 7, 2019, 1:15pm in Illini Union 314A. 
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